
From: Harpreet K. Chattha   
Sent: 2022/06/15 4:35 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: File Number OZS-2022-0024 - 11499 The Gore Road 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Ms. Demelo,   
 
I am the owner of  Beamish Crt and heard about this project (File Number OZS-2022-0024 - 
11499 The Gore Road). I wanted to let you know that I am in support of this project. Thank you 
for your time and can you please confirm that you've received this email?  
 
Thanks again,  
Harpreet Chattha (owner of  Beamish Crt) 
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